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Members of the Common Council: 

 

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the May 2 Council meeting: 

 

HISTROIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the vacant Alternate term: 

 

KAYLA FILEN  

3-year term to expire 5/2021 

 

Longtime Appleton resident Kayla Filen, offers both a professional and an educational 

background in history. Prior to becoming the Election Clerk for the City of Appleton, Kayla 

received her B.A. in history from the University of Wisconsin, Green Bay and her M.A. in 

museum studies from the University of Oklahoma. Since 2010, Kyla has worked for several 

local historical organizations including Voyageur Magazine, Northeast Wisconsin’s 

Historical Review, Heritage Hill State Historical Park, and the History Museum at the Castle.  

 

Annually, Kayla serves as a seasoned judge for the National History Day competition hosted 

by the University of Wisconsin, Green Bay; a program that supports local youth with an 

interest in history. Kayla has a passion for history and preservation. She is looking forward to 

participating in the Historic Preservation Committee and serving her community in another 

capacity. 

 

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

TIMOTHY M. HANNA 

Mayor of Appleton 

 
 


